
 

MIDWAY 

NURSING HOME 

 
11-04-20 
COVID-19 Update 
 
Greetings from Midway Nursing Home -  
 
All residents and staff continue to test negative for COVID-19 and no residents are displaying any 
symptoms of COVID-19 although precautionary isolation continues through November 6th. 
 
We anticipate that limited visitation will resume next Monday, November 9th.  All visits must be 
scheduled in advance according to the unit the resident resides on as follows: 
 

Monday – 4th Floor 
Tuesday – 5th Floor 

Wednesday – 6th Floor 
Thursday – 3rd Floor 

Friday – 2nd Floor 
 
 
As a reminder, all visitors are required to be screened before the visit and present a negative COVID-
19 PCR test result that was conducted within 7 days prior to the visit. Face masks must be worn at all 
times while on facility premises.  Visitors are limited to 2 per resident and must be 18 years or older.  
Visitation will be outdoors, weather permitting. 
 
Virtual visits are available everyday.  Please contact Social Services or Recreation to set this up. 
 
Please visit our website  www.MidwayNursingHome.com  for daily COVID updates and other 
information that may be posted such as visitation schedules and information.   
 
We want to assure you that we are doing everything we can to keep the residents safe and appreciate 
your understanding and patience in these difficult times. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon!  Stay safe & well. 

http://www.midwaynursinghome.com/

